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Newsletter – 30th September 2022 
 

This half-term’s value is Thankfulness 
 
Headteacher’s Message 
We would like to invite parents into lessons from this half term to share in your child's learning and we 
will be starting this shortly. Time slots will be made available for you to come in and join your child for 
an hour. The aim is to share with you how the children are working in class and allow you to feel the 
positive learning environment that the children are enjoying.  
 
Please could you also let me know if you would like to be considered for the parents' role on the IEB 
and I will send you further information.  
 
R Sutton 
Executive Head 
 

Prayer for the Week 
 

Dear God, 

Thank you for the food we have, 

Thank you for sending the sun and rain to make crops grow, 

Thank you for farmers who grow and harvest the food, 

Thank you for the people who work in the shops where we buy 
our food from, 

Thank you for the grown up who cook us delicious meals, 

We think about people in the world who don’t always have 
enough to eat, 

We pray that these people won’t be hungry anymore. 

 

Amen 

 

 

 

 

 



Harvest Festival & Macmillan 
The children held a wonderful Harvest Service this morning in Church 
and thoroughly enjoyed having their grown-ups there to watch!  
 
This year's theme was 'From Field to Fork' and each class thanked a 
different group of people involved in this process - each in their own 
special way! Singing, Poetry and Drama was enjoyed by all and we’re 
sure you’ll be singing the Harvest Samba for some time to come!  We 
can't wait for the next time we can perform for our families.  

 
Thank you all your generous food donations which will be sent to the Cannock District Foodbank who 
work tirelessly providing for families in need.   
 
It was lovely seeing so many of you after the service enjoying a cuppa, a 
piece of cake and a natter.  The atmosphere in school was so lovely and it 
was so nice having you back in the building.  Thank you (again!) for your 
generosity – we have raised an amazing £88.30 for Macmillan.  
 
Open Days 
Throughout October and November, we are holding a number of open events to encourage 
prospective parents/pupils to come and look round the school and meet the staff.   
 
Please could we ask for your support either by sharing the following Facebook post advertising the 
events or by simply spreading the word!  We are also printing some leaflets and posters so if you know 
of any local business who would be willing to display them please let Mrs Stones know.  Thank you. 
 
https://m.facebook.com/story.php?story_fbid=pfbid02e1f17qStGUyxkm2qBwqqqwEuec5hHq6TkPKHCL
Nzn4rWi5fkyvVa2qR68LQBX4Nhl&id=100057181220946 
 

Thursday 20th October 
3.45 – 5pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Friday 04th November 
3.45 – 5pm 

 
 

Monday 14th November 
3.45 – 5pm 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Tuesday 22nd November 
3.45 – 5pm 

 

 
 

https://m.facebook.com/story.php?story_fbid=pfbid02e1f17qStGUyxkm2qBwqqqwEuec5hHq6TkPKHCLNzn4rWi5fkyvVa2qR68LQBX4Nhl&id=100057181220946
https://m.facebook.com/story.php?story_fbid=pfbid02e1f17qStGUyxkm2qBwqqqwEuec5hHq6TkPKHCLNzn4rWi5fkyvVa2qR68LQBX4Nhl&id=100057181220946


All Saints has always been very lucky to have an extremely supportive and 
pro-active PTA who, as well as fundraising for the school, also run our 
Breakfast Club. 
 
Unfortunately, the last couple of years have been difficult in terms of 
fundraising/holding events with the restrictions Covid placed on us all.   
 
However, they are now looking forward to “getting back to normal” and 
would love to have some new members on board.   
 
So - if you are interesting in joining or have any fundraising ideas – please 
contact Jane Travers (Ethan and Jenson’s Mum) on 07860 280746 

 
Keeping children safe during community activities, after-school clubs and tuition -  
Questions to help parents and carers choose out-of-school settings. 
We have received the following information and have been asked to forward it on.  
 
As we start a new school year, parents may well be looking for after-school clubs, theatre groups or 
sports’ clubs. The DfE has a document that helps parents identify the safeguarding issues to consider 
when choosing a provider. Keeping children safe during community activities, after-school clubs and 
tuition: Questions to help parents and carers choose out-of-school settings. Parents can access the 
guidance here:  
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-for-parents-and-carers-on-safeguarding-
children-in-out-of-school-settings/keeping-children-safe-during-community-activities-after-school-
clubs-and-tuition-questions-to-help-parents-and-carers-choose-out-of-school-settings  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Headteacher’s Award 
 

Sparrows – Deyan for being a wonderful friend 
 

Doves – Ethan for working hard in his new class 
 

Eagles – Travis for excellent problem solving skills in maths 

to work out tricky question 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyFUsmu2zAM_Jr4Usiw5VUHHVq0BXruBwS0SMdKbEnV8oL8feUsxXtAiwI6UCI5HM6INtDr0VOwySs6apS8bsXABR-7gu7JQL8SmUeyIFn3fVv3Qoi2AOeOBjaSFzjDpFmI1tPsrYmBOW8xqaitecJ8hF4k1MhVx0XVtEMz85GQcOpQTGMztLzHZ1u8OZLf9vCLt4AKQiyCji-qQ1dXY8eLVS4xunBoPh_493yu12t5sm9luuRLDsibjUzMF5emVSvYmYU9lzRC3o7N1jMHnnbyYJCpHPvArGEBZjol8KjNialFr5irmDbMpsjszIJarF1ZoBhzxQ56IXIfincIhsnfH-22JaPjjUHW501HTXniHMm_kNSapgeJmPROlGUHwp0xi5YttLq_Ud2bA_2DVbFRCHCibKdB8ke0WVMjL-dpK98vqM2jMZTKZvWeLiCtOmt421UfRcO7ph6H5pl8Id-tejxNf7zyciHASKAW8oe2OtvFXBeiFa0pQ4R5DmWeuI-K8mc29tOPrwfevLPWk9JO52Uflgte5z_U80JLXnFeCd5XHe_rsRyqqh76Dtp54ih6yNP-ux5KbDsxVb8BBk0Pyw
https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyFUsmu2zAM_Jr4Usiw5VUHHVq0BXruBwS0SMdKbEnV8oL8feUsxXtAiwI6UCI5HM6INtDr0VOwySs6apS8bsXABR-7gu7JQL8SmUeyIFn3fVv3Qoi2AOeOBjaSFzjDpFmI1tPsrYmBOW8xqaitecJ8hF4k1MhVx0XVtEMz85GQcOpQTGMztLzHZ1u8OZLf9vCLt4AKQiyCji-qQ1dXY8eLVS4xunBoPh_493yu12t5sm9luuRLDsibjUzMF5emVSvYmYU9lzRC3o7N1jMHnnbyYJCpHPvArGEBZjol8KjNialFr5irmDbMpsjszIJarF1ZoBhzxQ56IXIfincIhsnfH-22JaPjjUHW501HTXniHMm_kNSapgeJmPROlGUHwp0xi5YttLq_Ud2bA_2DVbFRCHCibKdB8ke0WVMjL-dpK98vqM2jMZTKZvWeLiCtOmt421UfRcO7ph6H5pl8Id-tejxNf7zyciHASKAW8oe2OtvFXBeiFa0pQ4R5DmWeuI-K8mc29tOPrwfevLPWk9JO52Uflgte5z_U80JLXnFeCd5XHe_rsRyqqh76Dtp54ih6yNP-ux5KbDsxVb8BBk0Pyw
https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyFUsmu2zAM_Jr4Usiw5VUHHVq0BXruBwS0SMdKbEnV8oL8feUsxXtAiwI6UCI5HM6INtDr0VOwySs6apS8bsXABR-7gu7JQL8SmUeyIFn3fVv3Qoi2AOeOBjaSFzjDpFmI1tPsrYmBOW8xqaitecJ8hF4k1MhVx0XVtEMz85GQcOpQTGMztLzHZ1u8OZLf9vCLt4AKQiyCji-qQ1dXY8eLVS4xunBoPh_493yu12t5sm9luuRLDsibjUzMF5emVSvYmYU9lzRC3o7N1jMHnnbyYJCpHPvArGEBZjol8KjNialFr5irmDbMpsjszIJarF1ZoBhzxQ56IXIfincIhsnfH-22JaPjjUHW501HTXniHMm_kNSapgeJmPROlGUHwp0xi5YttLq_Ud2bA_2DVbFRCHCibKdB8ke0WVMjL-dpK98vqM2jMZTKZvWeLiCtOmt421UfRcO7ph6H5pl8Id-tejxNf7zyciHASKAW8oe2OtvFXBeiFa0pQ4R5DmWeuI-K8mc29tOPrwfevLPWk9JO52Uflgte5z_U80JLXnFeCd5XHe_rsRyqqh76Dtp54ih6yNP-ux5KbDsxVb8BBk0Pyw


 

 

Dojo Certificates 
 

Sparrows – Freddie, Hermione and Leo 
 

Doves – the whole class 
 

Eagles – Annabelle, Dylan, Lauren,  

Molly, Travis, Zaid 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Weekly Attendance 

 
 

Sparrows – 84% 
 

Doves – 100% 
 

Eagles – 89% 
 
 
 
 

Well done Doves 
100% attendance two weeks in a row 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Messy Church 
Please see the flyer below regarding the Messy Church session of Harvest Heroes which is taking 
place this tomorrow at the Community Centre in Acton Trussell starting at 12noon.  
 
They would love to see some children from All Saints School and there is still time to book a place if you 
hurry! - just phone or email Ali Webb- her contact details are on flyer. 
 

 
Bednall Quiz 
If you feel like giving your brain a work out come along to the Bednall Quiz – see flyer below.   
 
Please let Penny Whitehouse know by tomorrow if you would like to enter a team so that food can be 
ordered. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Important Dates for your Diary 
Friday 25th November – INSET day 
Tuesday 03rd January – INSET day 
Friday 23rd June – INSET day 
 
Class Dojo 
To help your messages get to the correct person, please refer to the list below: 
School dinners, After School Club, Appointments & Absences - Mrs Stones (Office) 
Learning or Behavioural Concerns - Class Teachers   
Special Educational Needs – Mrs Shale 
Breakfast Club - Please text or call Mrs Walton on 07858 597425 
 
Thank you for your support with this matter. 

 

Autumn Term 2022 
Inset Day: Monday 05th September 

Inset Day: Tuesday 06th September  

Term Starts: Wednesday 07th September  

Half Term: Monday 24th October - Friday 28th October 

Inset Day: Friday 25th November 

Term Ends: Friday 16th December 

Holiday: Monday 19th December – Monday 02nd January 

 

Spring Term 2023 
Inset Day: Tuesday 3rd January 

Term Starts: Wednesday 04th January  

Half Term: Monday 20th February - Friday 24th February 

Term Ends: Friday 31st March  

Holiday: Monday 03rd – Friday 14th April 

Easter Sunday: Sunday 09th April 

 

Summer Term 2023 
Term starts: Monday 17th April 

May Day: Monday 1st May 

Half term: Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June 

Inset Day: 23rd June 

Term ends: Tuesday 25th July 

Holiday: Wednesday 26th July – Friday 01st September 

 

 


